
 
 
National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) Middle Mile Grant 
Program (MMG) Contingency  
 
In October 2022, ALLO applied for funding from the National Telecommunications and 
Information Administration (NTIA) Middle Mile Grant Program (MMG) to build middle mile fiber 
throughout portions of rural Lancaster County. The results of the MMG Program will be 
announced no earlier than March 1, 2023, but should be announced prior to grant awards 
being made from this CFP Grant Program.  
 
If ALLO's MMG Program Application is funded, ALLO intends to amend this application to 
remove all Transport Costs ($142,500), which were included in ALLO's MMG Program 
Application, from the Grant Amount Requested. 
 
 
 
 
 


